
Dear New Moss Park Family,

Welcome to Moss Park Elementary where our “Eagles SOAR” above the rest.  
The Welcome Committee would like to take this opportunity to say that we are 
glad that you have chosen Moss Park Elementary as your new destination for a 
great education.  Our committee is simply one of families welcoming and 
helping other families during the transition of joining our school and 
community.  

The first day of school, especially at a new school, is a great milestone for your 
child and we understand that you and your child may have met this day with 
excitement, apprehension, and/or questions.  The Welcome Committee is here 
to help you.  Please feel free to email us at Welcome@PTAMossPark.com and 
we will gladly answer your questions and address any concerns you might have.

Accompanying this letter is information on upcoming events and additional 
resources on clubs and organizations for your family to get involved in.  We look 
forward to a wonderful 2015-2016 school year.  We are excited to have you join 
the Moss Park family.  Welcome!

Sincerely,

The Moss Park Elementary Welcome Committee

Welcome@PTAMossPark.com
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